
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: March 20, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, David Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:30 PM 

 
Sally motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes from 02/20/2001 read and accepted as written.   
 
Reviewed printed minutes of January, February and March meetings. 
 
Tom Baltazar will become fourth member of BOH effective this meeting.   
 
Listened to phone messages. 
 
Mr. Peter Frei – 101 Maybrook Road came in to request certificate of compliance for his septic 
system. Sally explained that the BOH was not in possession of an AS-BUILT for his system and 
for that reason could not issue a certificate of compliance.  She explained that the BOH had 
never received an AS-BUILT or that the AS-BUILT has been destroyed in the town hall fire of 
several years ago. 
 
Joanne Cuporale – Lots 3 & 4 Mashapaug road came in looking for septic plan approvals.  Sally 
found the plans as reviewed by Arthur Quinn, they had issues and needed to be resubmitted. 
 
Henri Baillargeon – 215 Mashapaug Road came in looking for Title-5 for his septic system.  He 
was informed that he would have to hire an inspector to inspect his system an see if it 
conformed with Title-5. 
 
Sally motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting adjourned 8:30PM no further business. 
 


